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David Barthelmy

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2010 4:51 AM
To: David Barthelmy
Subject: e-Rocks 3rd November 2010

   

Hi All,  

e-Rocks is now back online after we changed over our network.  

We now run on 3 servers and with the latest versions of operating software.  

We expect to see better performance especially at busy times.  

We have been dealing with a technical problem with our email notify program for outbid notices. 

Out of fairness to all bidders we have postponed tonight's Robert Kunze Auction to close now at 22:30Hrs 
tomorrow.  

I apologise for any inconvenience.  

Cheers  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 
Thames Valley Minerals  
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